Please vote no on HB 4135 to protect lives.

As an attorney, | meet with clients who want to fill out an advance directive. They are concerned
about how they will be treated when they are no longer able to speak for themselves.

Knowing that their wishes will be met as written into their advance directive--especially about
basic human needs like water and basic food--gives them comfort.

Please do NOT strip people of their ability to make decisions for themselves.

Please do NOT strip people of basic humanity.

Please give people a CHOICE.

Please vote NO on HB 4135.

Donna, Tualatin.



